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From: "Marcus, Howard" <howard.marcus@cbsoutdoor.com>
Date: September 21, 2011 3:36:26 PM EDT
To: Pamela Geller <pamelageller@gmail.com>
Subject: CBS Outdoor 

Dear Pam,

Thank you for your ad submission; in its current version, we do not approve this ad for the 
reasons set forth below and the MTA’s Director of Real Estate has concurred pursuant to Section 
5.05 ( C )(2) of the MTA’s Advertising Standards. (A copy of those Standards is attached.). 
Regarding issue-oriented advertisements we do not approve or disapprove such advertisements 
for display of the MTA’s transit system based upon the viewpoint expressed. As you may know, 
we have recently accepted for display paid advertisements submitted by organizations on the 
subject of U.S. military aid to Israel and the Palestinian Authority’s relationship with Israel that 
have expressed strongly competing views.
Your proposed ad, however, contains language that, in our view, does not conform with the 
MTA’s advertising standards regarding ads that demean an individual or group of individuals as 
set forth in Section 5.05(B)(11) of the MTA’s Advertising Standards.

We invite you – as provided in Section 5.05 ( C )(3) of the Advertising Standards – to discuss 
with us possible revisions to your ad; should you choose to submit a revised ad, we will review 
that submission promptly. Alternatively, if you do not want to consider any possible revisions, 
you may ask us to obtain from the MTA its formal and final determination of whether this ad 
conforms with its Advertising Standards.

Regards,
Howard

Kenneth S. Pober
CBS Outdoor
Vice President
New York Market Manager
212-297-6415
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